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Well done to class 3D - the 

pupils achieved 100% 

attendance last week.!! 

{ŎƘƻƻƭ !ǧŜƴŘŀƴŎŜ 

We are extremely proud of our pupils'  
attendance, which is significantly above the 
national average at 97.11%. Thank you for all 
your support and for acknowledging  the importance of your 
child attending school regularly. Will we make 98%?  

The challenge is on!  

aŜǎǎŀƎŜ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ tǊƛƴŎƛǇŀƭ 

On behalf of St John's, I would like to thank all parents for 

your support  this half-term.  We have had a very busy one 

with lots of learning taking place. Every time I visit classes, 

I see pupils who are totally engaged in their learning and 

who enjoy being challenged. It makes me very proud to 

see such wonderful children working hard  and striving for 

success. A recent ΨPupil VoiceΩΤ which was carried out with 

Miss Watts, a Local Academy Committee member,  

demonstrates that our children love learning and enjoy 

coming to school.  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank every  

member of staff, who work  extremely hard for our pupils 

and are dedicated to our school. We have a strong team 

of  staff who put our children at the heart of everything 

that they do.   

We hope you all have a lovely half-term and look forward 

to seeing you all back at school on Monday 24th February.  

 

.ŜƘŀǾƛƻǳǊ tƻƭƛŎȅ 

aŜŜǝƴƎ 

As you are aware there 
has been a buzz around 
school with the mention 
of 'Respect pounds'. On 
¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ оǊŘ aŀǊŎƘ at 
пΦрлǇƳ in the school 
hall, we will be providing 
an update on our new 
behaviour system and 
the changes to our policy 
courtesy of  
Mr Downward .  

We hope you can attend! 

/ƻǊƻƴŀǾƛǊǳǎ 

Please find attached  

information from the  

Government regarding the 

Coronavirus . 



hƴƭƛƴŜ {ŀŦŜǘȅ 

This week your free guide is about ΨIƻǿ ǘƻ ƳŀƴŀƎŜ ǿƘŀǘ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ǿŀǘŎƘ ƻƴ ¢±Ω 

- please see attached. 

¸ŜŀǊ п 9ƎȅǇǝŀƴ 5ŀȅ 

This week Year 4 went back in time to Ancient Egypt.  Many of the pupils came dressed in Ancient 

Egyptian attire - they looked AMAZING! (as you can see from the photographs).  They witnessed the 

mummification of a Pharaoh and then paraded the Pharaoh around the school as part of  an exuberant  

funeral procession. 

Holiday Dates 

We have counted up your votes regarding your 
preference of having a one or two week half-
term holiday in the summer term. 71% of  
parents would like to continue with the two week 
half-term.  
 
We will let you know the term dates for the 
next academic year as soon as they have been 
approved by the Local Academy Committee. 

{ǘŀũƻǊŘ Cǳƴ wǳƴ 

The Stafford Fun 

Run will take place 

on {¦b5!¸ мр 

a!w/I - you can enter 

online at staffordhalf.com.  

Please see details attached. 



Safer Internet Day 2020 

Safer Internet Day 2020 was celebrated around the world on 
Tuesday 11th February 2020 and, during computing lessons, we 
have been taking part in various online safety-themed activities. 
These have included:  online safety presentations,  quizzes,  
discussions, creating avatars, word clouds and creating collages 
of what we like to do online.  

This years theme is about how ôeveryone has their part to play in making the internet a  
better place, including you!õ. Here are some top tips for you to share with your child: 

 Let's create an internet where we are.... 

Free to be ourselves 

Be proud of all the things that you enjoy, and keep on trying different things too. If there 
are new activities that you want to do online, ask an adult first to help you find them - to 

check theyõre ok for you. 

Free to be kind  

Remember, the rules that you follow every day in real life also apply when youõre on the  

internet. Itõs important to treat other people the way that you would like to be treated and 
always think about their feelings. 

Free to play 

Itõs really important that your parents and carers know what you enjoy doing online, so that 
they can help you when you need it. Using the internet together as a family is really fun, and 

youõll be the best teacher when it comes to showing everyone your favourite games! 

Free to be safe 

Some parts of your identity must stay private. This is your ôpersonal informationõ - which in-
cludes your name, date of birth, home address, school address, email address and pass-

words. 

Free to talk  

If anyone, or anything, online makes you feel worried, upset or uncomfortable, tell a trusted 
adult straight away. The sooner someone knows how you feel, the sooner you can be helped. 

For more information about Safer Internet Day visit:  

https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day  

 


